
DEAR BROTHERS AND SISTERS IN CHRIST, 

Thank you for your generous partnership with the Camp2Camp 
project in Jordan! 

We are grateful for the ways your support will impact the transformative 
nature of camping—an essential ministry that allows campers to encounter 
God and connect with his Word.

Your donation will help the Bible Society of Jordan to establish a mobile  
camp that can travel all over the country, serving all those who live in the 
surrounding areas. 

We recognize COVID-19 has created a very difficult season for our camps. 
In consultation with the A4Cs leadership, we have decided to send this 
camp project now for those who would like to participate this year even 
in the midst of these challenges. Camp2Camp will keep our focus on 
Jordan for the next two years. 

IN THIS PACKET YOU WILL FIND: 

• Talking points about the Bible Society of Jordan mobile camp 

•  A poster to promote the mobile camp

These materials are also available to download online at covchurch.org/
camp2camp where you will also find a photo slideshow about the ministry 
at the Bible Society of Jordan to use in your camp program and activities. 

You are truly making a difference in the lives of people in Jordan and  
we are extremely grateful! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at  
Chrissy.palmerlee@covchurch.org or 773-907-3301.

Chrissy Palmerlee 
DIRECTOR OF MINISTRY SERVICES 
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